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inadequate.	Further,	by	eliminating	sales	tax	for	all	consumers	of	diapers,	this	bill	is	highly	

untargeted	and	will	assist	mostly	higher	income	families	as	opposed	to	lower	income	families.	

The	bill	estimates	that	Colorado	families	spend	between	$80	and	$100	on	diapers	for	

each	child,	every	month.		This	estimate	however	is	on	the	high	side.	Most	sources	estimate	the	

monthly	cost	of	diapers	is	closer	to	$50-$80	per	month	(Adams,	2008).	At	this	lower	estimate	

and	the	Colorado	state	sales	tax	rate	of	3%,	this	bill	would	save	families	$1.50-$2.40	per	child	

every	month	(“Denver,	Colorado	Sales	Tax	Rate,”	n.d.).	Assuming	local	jurisdictions	adapted	the	

same	policy,	savings	would	increase	to	$3.50-$5.60,	assuming	a	4%	local	sales	tax.	While	every	



When	the	price	of	diapers	is	reduced	due	to	the	elimination	of	state	sales	tax,	they	could	just	as	

easily	raise	the	price	they	charge	consumers	to	the	same	level	it	was	before	the	tax	was	








